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What do you want Ofcom to keep confidential? 

Keep nothing confidential 

Question 1: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not grant 
the request to vary the five Wireless Telegraphy Third Generation Mobile 
Licences by increasing the permitted maximum in-band EIRP to 68dBm as 
soon as practicable? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

I am not a technical person, but I do understand the conclusions of the hundreds, if not 
thousands, of research projects into this matter, which have been conducted by eminent 
scientists from all over the world over the past 50 years. There is already overwhelming 
evidence from Truly Independent research, that adverse health effects are becoming more 
widely found, even at emission levels well below the current guidelines.  
 
It is acknowledged that the present ICNIRP standards are totally inadequate as they are only 
concerned with thermal effects of the radiation, and completely ignore the serious effects of 
non-thermal biological effects that this radiation produces.  
 
It is vital for the health and well being of everyone that an immediate stop is made to any 
further masts installations and certainly no increase to current output power levels. This 
would be an absolute disaster.  

Question 2: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not also 
apply the increased permitted maximum in-band EIRP to future 2 GHz 
MSS/CGC licences? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

See above 
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